
Johan, his team, and the owners would like to welcome 
you to The Wainwright this Autumn. While we wait for 
the leaves to fall and the damson gin to mature, what else
has been going on at the pub?   

 Myles Away

We're starting with a sad one.
Our assistant manager, Myles,
has left us to follow his dream
of travelling and seeing the
world, and we wish him success
and happiness wherever that
takes him (maybe even back to
Keswick one day - we can hope!).
He leaves big shoes to fill,
there's not much he doesn't
know about real ales and how to keep them. 

Petra has stepped back into the role she had when we 
first opened and we're sure she'll do a grand job. 

Dog-Friendly Pub Awards

DogBuddy.com's annual Dog
Friendly Pubs Awards are open for
voting until 28th October and we
are in it for the first time. If you
and, more importantly, your pooch
have received good service in the
pub we'd be very grateful if you
would take a minute to vote for us
(follow 
https://tinyurl.com/y9rscsv4).

We've made it easy, just point your
phone at the barcode on the right
to reach our voting page ;-).

 Every entrant will be entered into a draw to win £1,000 
dog hamper  produce, and 50p will be donated to the 
RSPCA for every vote cast up to £5,000.

CAMRA Good Beer Guide – We're NOT In It!

The CAMRA Good Beer Guide 2019 is out and we are 
sad to say we haven't been included this year. The only 
pub from the Keswick area to make it into this edition is 
The Pheasant on Crosthwaite Road. Congratulations to 
them, but we would like to reassure our customers that 
this will not stop us in our mission to bring you the best 
of Cumbrian real ales. Maybe next Year!

CAMRA Mags 

While we're  on the subject of CAMRA, we regularly  
receive a number of copies of the West Cumbria branch 
CAMRA magazine
'What Ales' and put
these out for
customers to catch
up on all things real
ale in our region. 

Recently, however,
we have noticed
that a number of
customers have kindly dropped off copies of their own 
local CAMRA mags. Thank you very much to those kind 
folk, and if you fancy dropping off your local mag next 
time you're in we'd be very grateful.

Vodka Ya Doing For Xmas? 

Our regular visitors may remember that this is the time 
of year for our homemade vodkas, particularly Bonfire 
(made with scrummy treacle toffee) and our Christmas 
favourite Bah! Humbug (made, unsurprisingly, with real 
mint humbugs).

Well, we are glad to say they are back this year, and we 
will be adding some new flavours, so look out for them 
behind the bar.

P.S Late breaking news – Our barman Jon has also 
recently left us. We'd all like to thank Jon for his 
efforts and wish him well in whatever he gets up to next.

https://tinyurl.com/y9rscsv4

